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In 2016, the Editorial Board expanded with new scientists representing the world of
science, both from the Mazovian and Lodz Voivodeships. In April, the editorial board was
joined by:

Ms. Prof. Aleksandra Nowakowska from the University of Lodz, Ms. Prof. Barbara
Szulczewska from the Warsaw University of Life Sciences, and Dr. nt. Artur Zaguta from the
Technical University of Lodz. In June, the Council was joined by Prof. Pawel Swianiewicz
from the University of Warsaw. In the near future we plan to invite scientists from France
and Scotland to join the Editorial Board.

In 2016, the Editorial Team was also enlarged, with the following joining: Mr. Eng. arch.
Piotr Brzeski - Director of the Mazovian Office of Regional Planning in Warsaw, Dr. Elzbieta
Kozubek from the Mazovian Office of Regional Planning in Warsaw, Dr. arch. Tomasz
Stawinski of the Society of Polish Town Planners, and Dr Marcin Wajda of the Warsaw
School of Economics.



